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COUNTYor SAN MATEQ

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE
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Thursday, June 1, 2023
8:30 a.m.
Room 402, County Office Building
455 County Center, Redwood City

The regularly scheduled meeting of the

Civil Service Commission

for June 1, 2023

has been canceled.

The next meeting is scheduled for

July 6, 2023.
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